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From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Sandy City Spring and Fall cleanup...
Date: Monday, February 3, 2020 10:21:27 AM






From: Bonnie M. Jones <iamasunflower@yahoo.com>
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2020 11:51 AM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Sandy City Spring and Fall cleanup...
 
Dear City Council Member Sharkey:


We have been residents of Sandy City for 18 years now and have always participated in the spring and
fall cleanups. We believe that this is an integral part of keeping our beautiful city clean and in good order. 
We want to strongly urge that this service to our city continue on and not be cancelled.  Mayor Bradbury
has already done many things frowned upon by Sandy City residents and this would be very damaging to
our neighborhoods and the beauty of Sandy.  We vote NO on getting rid of this service and ask that our
names be added to any petition that will effect the outcome of this decision.  Thank you very much!


Bonnie Jones
Paul Jones
Allie Jones
Katie Jones
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